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Welcome back everyone! Happy New 

Year! It’s 2024, so let’s start the New 

Year with cheers. The owners and staff 

thank all the members of the Parents 

Club for their continued enthusiasm 

and support of the school. Their efforts 

are much appreciated and have helped 

improve the environment at the school 

for students and teachers alike. We are 

looking forward to a happy and healthy 

year for all those involved at FHS. 

  

Parents Club News 
Thank you to all the families who 

made donations. Thank you to Darlene 

& Samantha for decorating the 

personalized ornaments. The families 

loved them! We raised $600 in sales 

and all money will go toward 

enrichment activities for the children! 

We also raised $300 from the See’s 

Candies fundraiser. Thank you to all 

the families who sold See’s Candies. 

 

Thank you to Nicole Drake for 

organizing the Silent Auction, Cody 

McCarthy for dressing up as Santa, and 

Andrew McIntyre for doing the 50/50 

raffle. 

 

The next meeting is Wednesday, 

January 17th from 6-7pm. Please join 

us so we can continue planning a great 

year for our children. Babysitting will 

be available for a small fee.  

 

Curriculum & Upcoming Events 
After a long break, remind your child 

that friends and teachers are eager and 

waiting to see them. Help ease the 

stress of returning to the routine by 

reminding them that school is fun and 

they have been missed! 

 

January 22nd through 26th is 

Parent/Teacher Conference week for 

Ms. Soni’s, Ms. Aru’s and Ms. Maral’s 

classes. This is the best opportunity to 
talk with your teacher about the 

achievements and milestones your 

child is reaching. 

 

 

 

 
 

Friendly Reminders 

 School is a Peanut Free Zone! 

Nothing with peanuts please. 

 

 Please be sure to have updated cell 

phone, work number and email 

contact information with your 

child's name.  

 

 Please read all posted notices so 

that your child won’t miss out on 

any planned events. 

 

 Pull your cars right up to the front 

of the school so that others may 

park behind you – it is for 

everyone’s safety.  

 

 Be sure you inform the school if 

your child will be out sick. 

 

 Be conscious of your child’s health, 

illness spreads quickly. Please keep 

your child home if they are sick. 

 

 Tuition checks are due on or before 

the 5th of each month – late fees will 

be assessed. 

 

 Please make sure your child does 

not write on the sign-in/sign-out 

book as it is a violation. 

 

 Please make sure your kids come to 

school every Friday in their red 

FHS t-shirt. 

 

A Special Thank You… 
Thank you to everyone for bringing a 

dish for the Holiday Party Dinner. 

Everything was delicious. 

 

Thank you to everyone for attending 

the Christmas Program! The kids 

worked very hard and were all so 

happy to see their families in 

attendance. 
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